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Camden Road

London

NW1 9EU

02/08/2017  21:47:362017/2874/P COMMNT Local Resident Dear Camden Council,

It has come to my attention that yet another food shop is going to open on Camden Road. I 

am not happy about this for the following reasons:

1. Another food shop in place of the barber is not going to attract new people to the area but if 

anything reduce its visitors and reduce is rich and vibrant mix of cultures.

2. A whole street of food shops is really very boring meaning I'd have to go elsewhere for 

everything other than lunch? Perhaps a cake/desert shop would compliment the other shops 

better? (not coffee enough of those already also). 

3. There was no information on the window of the premises which made me feel uninformed, 

unvalued and made it difficult for me to comment on this change in my street. 

4. After asking the local shopkeeper (due to no info on the window of the premises) they told 

me it will be a fish and chip shop. I think this is an absolute disgrace that such a classy and 

fashionable area will now have a greasy chippie. Not a place I would want to admit living in 

anymore if thats what it's turning into let alone bring my freinds around to socialise nearby 

and so local favorites would certainly lose my custom. 

4. I do really think it is better to keep it as a barber/beauty shop as there is only one other 

one around who is always full and difficult to get space with for a cut. 

5. The smell of greasy fish and chips would proberly be wafting around also into local 

residents apartments and on my way to the station. 

5. Camden Road has been my home for many years and I really cant bear yet another food 

shop on my street making it even more boring and also tarnishing the reputation of such a 

trendy area. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Yours faithfully, 

Local Resident.
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